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Dear Zone Presidents: 

 

For this convention we are asking you to prepare a tri-fold photographic display of the servant 

events and projects taking place in the Societies within your Zone.    There will be no servant 

events taking place during the one-day convention, so this is your chance to let us see your 

Zone in action. 

 

Here’s what to do: 

1. Start now by encouraging your Societies to take photos of the projects and servant 

events that they do throughout the year.   

2. Gather these photos and add a short caption listing the name of the Society and a title 

of what the event is. 

3. Label the board with your Zone number, then arrange and attach these photos and 

captions to a tri-fold cardboard display board. 

4. Bring this display board with you on Friday, June 19, 2020 to the pre-convention BOD 

meeting. 

 

You may also bring a sample, if appropriate, of unique items that were made.  Please no large 

items or quilts.  Your display must fit on 2½ feet of table space. 

 

Patterns or instructions for your projects can also be shared.  Make sure to label the 

instructions with contact information for ladies who have questions about the item. 

 

All of the photo boards will be displayed at the convention so that each attendee can view your 

display and be inspired and encouraged to serve the Lord with gladness. 

 

If you have any questions about this display, please email Convention Chair Kay Nett at 

kaynett19818@gmail.com 

 

Sample Display: 

mailto:kaynett19818@gmail.com

